

4. My father asked us not to spend too many time on playing computer games.

A B C D

5. My sister enjoys reading about wild animals and naturally mysteries.

A B C D

PART C. READING

I. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the following passage.

Ha Long Bay is a UNESCO World Heritage Site and popular travel (1) _____ in Quang Ninh Province, Vietnam. The bay features thousands of limestone karsts and isles in various shapes and sizes. Ha Long Bay is a center of a larger zone which (2) _____ Bai Tu Long Bay to the northeast, and Cat Ba Island to the southwest.

Ha Long Bay has an area of around 1,553km², including 1,960 - 2,000 islets, most of (3) _____ are limestone. The core of the bay has an area of 334km² with a high density of 775 islets. The limestone in this bay has gone through 500 million years of foundation in different conditions and environments. The evolution of the karst in this bay has taken 20 million years (4) _____ the impact of the tropical wet climate. The geo-diversity of the environment in the area has created biodiversity, including a tropical evergreen biosystem, oceanic and sea shore biosystem. Ha Long Bay is (5) _____ to 14 endemic floral species and 60 endemic faunal species.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------------|--------------|-----------|
| 1. A. situation | B. destination | C. direction | D. ground |
| 2. A. offers | B. includes | C. consists | D. covers |
| 3. A. that | B. those | C. which | D. whom |
| 4. a. in | b. of | c. for | d. under |
| 5. a. way | b. place | c. home | d. house |

II. Read the passage and do the tasks then

Around 60 kilometers southwest of Ha Noi, Perfume Pagoda is one of the largest religious sites in Huong Son Commune, My Duc District. It comprises a complex of pagodas and Buddhist shrines built into the limestone cliffs of Perfume Mount, spreading alongside the mountain up to the peak. The complex's center is Inner Temple, right inside Huong Tich Cavern. Huge numbers of pilgrims flock to the site during Perfume Pagoda Festival, which begins in the middle of the first lunar month and lasts until the middle of the third one (or from February to April) in order to pray for happiness and prosperity in the coming year. Also, it is a very popular opportunity for young couples to meet and for numerous romances to be formed. On this special occasion, a wide range of traditional cultural activities is incorporated. Perfume Pagoda is not only a religious site, but a great sight-seeing spot in Viet Nam as well.

1. Where can a complex of pagodas and Buddhist shrines be found in Huong Son Commune

2. How long does Perfume Pagoda festival last?

3. What do people go to Perfume Pagoda festival for?

4. What activities can people take part in?

5. Why is the festival also popular to young couples?

PART D. WRITING

1. "I will give you the answer by the end of this week." Tom said to Mi.

Tom suggested _____

2. "Why don't you ask your parents for advice, Nick?" said Phong.

Phong suggested that _____

3. "Why don't you get your hair cut, Nick?" said his mother.

Nick's mother suggested that _____